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19 October 1976

Thank you so much for your letter
with its kind message  from.  the Executive
of the  1922  Comat-Littee .

I greatly appreciate that they
should have csen to seat me such words
of encowagem nt. Please  thank them for
the message  and fbr the wonderful help
and support which they  give me, and which
I know is  echoed  throughout the Parliamentary
Party.

The Rt. Hon. Edward du Cann, J.P.


